
   
 

 
 

Testing Reminder 

 

  

 

 

On October 20,2022, your child will be taking the PreACT/ CCRAA Test. This test is 

given to students in the 10th Grade.  

 

Please make every effort to have your child at school on time on days that this test is 

being administered, so that we may begin testing promptly in the morning. It is better to 

encourage your child to be relaxed, rather than to encourage additional drill or extra 

study at the last minute. Plenty of sleep and a good breakfast before testing are helpful 

since alert students perform better. Your child will need to bring two No. 2 pencils to 

school. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Melissa Manikkam-Melton at 

melissa.manikkam@cms.k12.nc.us or 980-343-0680. 

Thank you for your support! 
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